
Save the Date!
Webinar

Did you know that New Jersey customers of water and

sewer utilities are eligible for assistance with unpaid bills

through the Low Income Household Water Assistance

Program (LIHWAP)?

Tuesday, October 25
11am - 1pm

Join us for a webinar on LIHWAP!

New Jersey's Low Income Household

Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP)

Register Now

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0rd-6vrzkuE9J4hzYT_K3agazxTUJdaySN

